
 
ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
 
DATE: December 23, 2014 
 
TO: All Personnel 
 
FROM: Curt Glaser, Human Resources Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Death of Retired Fire Captain Paul Ingledew 
 
Retired Fire Captain Paul Ingledew answered his last alarm on October 19, 2014. 
He was 88 years old. 
 
Paul was a lifeguard prior to joining our Department.  He began his career with the Fire-Rescue 
Department in September 1948, as a Probationary Firefighter.  He advanced through the ranks, 
promoting to Fire Captain in August 1966. 
 
Paul retired from the Department in January 1977, just shy of 29 years of service. 
 
Services have been held in Hawaii. 
 
Condolences can be sent to Paul’s wife: 
 
Faye Ingledew 
1808 Waianuenue Ave 
Hilo, HI  96720 
 


